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 ST. JUDE JOURNAL 
OCTOBER 2024 

 

FROM THE RECTOR 

Dear Parish, 

We have our upcoming Stewardship Kick-off focusing on our why 
St. Jude’s makes a difference in our lives and the lives of others. 
Our relationships are the backbone of our parish. It’s our 
relationships that sustain us. And it’s through worshiping together 
that we express outward gratitude of our love and thankfulness for 
God, one another, and others.  

Our giving is a reflection of where God’s love and our love 
intersects within our parish and community, this is one of the most 
important gifts we have to bestow upon others and each other: 
love, compassion, togetherness. It takes all of us and everyone one 
of us is important to St. Jude’s! 

AND we have a bounty of events in October: Blessing of the 
Animals on October 6th at 3pm. LGBTQAI+ Movie event on October 13th at 1pm. Trunk or 
Treat on October 27th at 4pm.  

AND there’s lots to do to help with the Country Fair – it’s our big fundraiser for the year, and it 
makes a huge difference for our parish finances. Please sign up for all the ways to help and 
reach out to the Fair Committee too. 

And thank you for being the beautiful big-hearted people you are!  

Blessings, Mo. Jimmie Sue 
 
DON’T FORGET TO SET YOUR CLOCKS BACK ON: SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 3! 
 
 

IN THIS ISSUE 
From the Rector 

Vestry Views 

Vestry Highlights 

Treasurer’s Report 

Trunk or Treat 

Blessing of the Animals 

Sunday School 

Lots of Pictures 

…and more! 

OCTOBER CALENDAR 
*  *  * 

Parish Office 
526-221-2505 

Mon.–Thu. 
9:30am–1:30pm 

*  *  * 
HEALING SERVICE 2nd WED 

11:00 A.M. 
 

SUNDAY WORSHIP 
8:00 A.M. HE 

10:15 A.M. HE 
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VESTRY VIEWS By June Gerbracht 
What do you appreciate about The Church of St. Jude? 

My response to this question is that it’s an intergenerational community. During much of my 
Social Work professional life I worked with senior adults in the community; work which was 
most often associated with religious organizations. Churches and temples are by their very 
natures intergenerational. It is often argued that they are the only naturally inter-generational 
organizations in our society. 
 
My husband and I joined St. Jude’s when we had three young children – later adding a fourth. 
When I was teaching Sunday School, and obviously very pregnant, I was approached by Mary 
LaDuca (she had adult children) and asked what I was going to do about my toddler class while 
I was on “maternity leave”. On the spot, she volunteered to take over and teach a 
rambunctious group of 12 little boys and girls. When I was able to return, Mary moved on up 
to an older class and continued teaching Sunday School for many years (even recruiting her 
husband Frank to teach). 
 
My children all grew up at St. Jude’s. Each was fortunate to have a special relationship with a 
non-family member adult within the parish. Fred (and the other boys his age all knew that 
they were special and could do no wrong (?) in Mary LaDuca’s eyes; Missy had Jan Commentz 
to guide her through becoming an acolyte - as well as a variety of vocal activities both within 
and outside the parish; Amy as a teenager became great friends with Edna Nichols who was 
well into her eighties at the time (when a parishioner “complimented” her on how nice she 
was to Mrs. Nichols – Amy’s indignant response was, “She’s the most interesting person at St. 
Jude’s”; and Rob as a teen (who is now a Marine Corps Colonel) followed Dusty Crawford (who 
had become the church super handyman in retirement) around, learning how to become a Mr. 
Fixit. Dusty was a World War II Marine Corps veteran and one of Rob’s biggest regrets was not 
being able to attend Dusty’s funeral because he was stationed in Afghanistan. 
 
Now as an older Senior Adult, and the oldest vestry person, I appreciate the opportunity to be 
a part of a truly intergenerational parish family, interacting with parishioners of all ages.  
 
I ask you to think about what you appreciate most about the Church of St. Jude. Why not 
consider sharing your thoughts with fellow parishioners in a future newsletter. 
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VESTRY HIGHLIGHTS 
Treasurer’s Report: Treasurer’s Report was presented. 

• Motion to accept Treasurer’s Report. Unanimous approval.  

Business:  
• Updates and Reports were given. 

Action Item: 
• N/A. 

Rector’s Report: 
• I made pastoral care visits and calls. 

• We had a lovely Parish Picnic! Thank you to everyone who brought dishes and desserts to 
share :) 

• Dcn. Walter hopes to return mid-October. 

• Attend CAP as their Chaplain twice a month. 

• Sunday School is off to a fantastic start! 

• Budget planning will start at the end of September; starting with Expenses. 

• Stewardship Packets will be available on October 13 and then mailed out the following 
Monday. 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT By Brian Quinn  

• August figures: 

o August Net Operating Income deficit of $18,053 

o August Net Income deficit of $19,832 

o August YTD Net Operating Income a deficit of $24,899 

o August YTD Net Income deficit of $18,941  

o In 2023 comparison August YTD Net Income was deficit of $28,347 as opposed to 

2024 deficit of $18,941  

• Balance Sheet: 

o Investment fund now with last statement $95,623  

o Mortgage $59,801 with monthly payment now $1683 

o Assets – Liabilities $123,073 

• Hopeful Country Fair and September – October pledged giving reduces the deficit. 
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AUGUST 2024 Financial Summary 
  

 Yearly Aug Actuals 

Operating Income 288,352  193,056  

Altar Donations 2,850  2,975  

Special Offerings 2,890  1,753 

Miscellaneous Contributions 17,335  4,463  

Building Use 2,000  1,350  

Outreach & Mission Income 4,567  4,551  

Total Income 317,994  208,148  
   
Expense   
Worship 2,188  2,821  

Formation 980  870 

Outreach & Mission 27,781  19,402  

Stewardship 2,150  0  

Hospitality 200  474  

Building Maintenance 54,744  26,180  

Rectory Maintenance 6,350  6,159  

Loans and Bank Fees 19,460  13,512  

Office & Office Supplies 13,940  8,387  

Insurance 32,842  22,801  

Miscellaneous Expenses 4,400  151  
Personnel 202,752  132,290  

Total Expense 367,787  233,047  

Surplus/(Deficit) (49,793) (24,899) 
 
 
 

DATE CHANGE!! - BUILDINGS & GROUNDS NEEDS YOUR HELP 

Hedge Trimming Party on Saturday, October 12th at 9:00 a.m.: As you drive 

up our entry driveway, you will see that the hedges along the driveway are in 

need of a serious trim.  Everyone who can help trim these hedges is invited to 

join our hedge trimming party on Saturday, October 5th at 9:00 a.m.  Please 

bring your own hedge trimmer, extension cord(s), rakes and brooms.  Water 

will be available for everyone.  Let John Stone know that you will be joining 

us.  (The rain date will be the first Saturday after October 5th without rain.) 
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STEWARDSHIP KICK-OFF is SUNDAY, OCTOBER 13TH 

 
STEWARDSHIP IS… 

• Giving your support through the sharing of your Time, Talents, Financial Support. 

• In the care and maintenance of our building and the grounds. Work we can do in-house 
is always better. Our building and the grounds have work we need to do, but this 
requires people and funds.  

• Caring for each other is one of St. Jude’s superpowers. Thank you for being most 
excellent care takers of each other. 

• Outreach is important to parish health, it keeps us connected to the community. We need 
to continue what we currently do, and explore outreach opportunities where we partner 
with other groups doing outreach in the community. 

• And, without your monetary support St. Jude’s cannot function. St. Jude’s has bills just 
like a household. And your monetary support pays Staff salaries, there’s no Diocesan 
funds, it’s your generous giving that supports our Staff and the physical plant of St. 
Jude’s. 

o We can absorb our deficit again, but it will continue to leave us with an 
increasingly depleting checking account. 

 
We are a generous parish, and I believe together, and with God’s help, we can find ways to 

overcome the deficit for this year. 

Where to Find Your Pledge Card 

• Please pick up your Stewardship Letter and Narrative Budget on the table in the Narthex 
hallway. The Ushers can help you find your Envelop with your name on it :) 

• Please take some time to reflect upon how St. Jude’s, and all that we do together, 
makes a difference in our lives and the lives of our neighbors. 

• Please detach and return the 2025 Giving Form to the parish office, or place in the 
Offering Plate, or mail it to the Parish Office. 

• Let’s celebrate our blessings and our commitment to St. Jude for 2025! 
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COUNTRY FAIR – ONLY ONE MONTH TO GO 

The 2024 St. Jude Country Fair is coming together and shaping up to be a great year. 
As a reminder, this year’s fair will take place on Saturday, November 2nd, from 9AM to 
4PM. 
 
We will offer all the well-loved items that St. Jude is known for, including our famous 

handcrafted “Church Mice”, handmade items, baked goods, cheese &amp; pickles, the 

Lottery Tree, fresh Long Island produce, a high-end raffle with a $1500 grand prize, a gift 

basket raffle, used books, children’s toys, a holiday boutique, craft vendors, St. Jude 

Frozen Chef table (where we will sell frozen homemade meals) and much more! 

 

New this year is “The St Jude’s Cookbook”, curated with many special family recipes 

from our parishioners. A “Man Cave” room which will sell tools &amp; sporting / 

recreational equipment, and a room called “Ms. Peggy’s Treasures” which will feature a 

combination of “upcycled” and new items centered around the holiday season. For 

those who don’t know, Miss Peggy has been a long-time parishioner and a true St. Jude 

treasure, and this room is in honor of her. 

 

Our raffle table is gearing up to be even better than it has been in the past! Raffle tickets 

will be available for sale shortly! Please be sure to buy them for yourselves or sell them 

to family and friends. 

 

Currently, we are looking for Gift Basket donations!! If you are creative and want to 

showcase your hidden talent, please take the time to make and/or donate a Gift Basket 

(or more than one) for us to raffle off at the fair! Here are some tips to make a simple 

Gift Basket: 

• Decide on the theme of your basket. 

• Gather items to include in your basket. 

• Choose a sturdy basket or vessel with a flat bottom so it won’t fall over once 
filled. 

• Prepare the basket with tissue or shredded paper if needed & add the items 
you’ve chosen. (Arrange all items in your basket for maximum visibility). 

• Wrap the basket in clear cellophane wrap OR we can wrap it up for you before 
the fair. (Just be sure to include a complete list of items with the approximate 
value)  

• Not sure what “Theme” to select? Please see suggestions on the Fair board and 
sign-up. 
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 “I am not a basket maker; how else may I help?”: 

• Donate Items and we will curate and create the basket for you. 

• Sign-up to donate Gift Cards to be added baskets.   
 
If you have any questions on baskets, please reach out to Erin Andrews (Basket Chair) or 
Diane Mortagua! 
 
Our Country Fair has been a mainstay of our community for 50 years now. It is our main 
fundraiser of the year, and whether it is time, talent, or treasures - WE STILL NEED YOUR 
HELP! 

• Please sign up to donate food for the kitchen, baked goods, frozen meals, or 
handmade items!  

• Make a unique gift basket or upcycle item! Donate gently used books, toys, and 
household items! 

 
If you would like to volunteer for the day of the fair, please see any of the fair chairs on 
Sunday or give us a call! We always need a more hands on deck! We hope that you will 
come out, shop, eat, enjoy the day, and support our Church family. 
 
The 2024 Fair Chairs Vincent Comito, Adrienne Comito, Jenn Garbowski, Diane 
Mortagua, Jon Mortagua, and Barbara Thompson.  
 
Country Fair Table Chairs: 

Bake Sale – Allison Cammarasana Farm Stand / Vegetables - Merrie Stone 

Sunday School - Barbara Arnold Books – Paul Manton 

Kitchen / Food Services – Charlie Garbowski  White Elephant/Gift Boutique – Traci Colfer 

Gift Baskets - Erin Conaty Andrews Made with Love – Adrienne Comito 

Cheese & Pickles - John & Kris Stone Raffles – Jon Mortagua 

St Jude Mice – June Gerbracht Toys – Patty Doll 

Take Home Dinner / Take Out – Kathy Hecht Kids Games / Courtyard – Cathy McEntee 

Civil Air Patrol / CAP – Rick Gomez-Nieto Clothes/Jewelry - Barbara Rice Thompson 

Lottery Tree - Jennifer Garbowski St. Jude’s Cookbook (New) Barabara Thompson 

Photography – Amy Deppe Ms. Peggy’s Treasures (Upcycle) (New) 

Finance -Chris Wright DAHS Key Club Volunteers (New) 

Man Cave Room – Ken Nicholson (New)  
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MARK YOUR CALENDARS!! 
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 24TH @ 4PM 

INTERFAITH THANKSGIVING SERVICE 
The service begins at 4pm with a time afterwards for 
goodies and refreshments. Congregation Beth Tikvah is 
hosting the service this year. And their address is: 
710 Woodbine Ave, Wantagh, NY 11793. I hope everyone 

will be able to attend        
 
 

 
WELCOME BACK SUNDAY SCHOOL By Barbara Arnold 

 Installation of Sunday School teachers 
We are thrilled to welcome back our Sunday School teachers. They were 
recognized after the service as they asked for God's blessings and renewed 
their commitment to teach in front of the congregation.  

 
The Blessing of the Backpacks  
The Blessing of the backpacks is an annual tradition that helps mark the beginning of a new 
school year. After the service, Mother Jimmie Sue delivered a special blessing for the children.  
 
Sunday School 
Sunday School started September 15th. It was nice to be back in session. We are excited to 
welcome new families! Several students moved up in classes and have new teachers. We wish 
them all a great year! As they grow in faith, they will continue to use Weaving God's promises 
for their curriculum. We are in the third year. This year's focus is "Weaving God's Beloved 
Community." Each week students explore a new biblical topic and engage in the themes 
through crafts, storytelling or discussions and find out how it "weaves" into the Episcopal 
tradition. Our ministry this year is Final Salute. An organization dedicated to helping homeless 
woman veterans. Wrap your loving care around this Squadron 288, and Joe's family. Amen. 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL CHARITY – FINAL SALUTE 
Final Salute is organization was established to identify and meet the unique 
needs of homeless women veterans and their children. Final Salute's mission 
is to provide homeless women veterans and their children safe and suitable 
housing. Red coin collection cans are available on the table outside 
Classroom 4. Thank you!   
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TRUNK OR TREAT – SUNDAY, OCTOBER 27TH   
Join us for our annual parish Trunk or Treat starting at 4pm and ending at 6pm.  Please, bring 
your car to the church parking lot, open up your decorated trunk and give out treats.   
 
The children will decorate bags for their treats. Halloween crafts and games are always a lot of 
fun. Invite a friend or two!  Please join us even if you don't want to decorate your vehicle --the 
more the merrier for Halloween fun! See you on Sunday, October 27th!   
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FORMATION OFFERING: THE GOSPEL OF MARK 
Walk through the Bible’s earliest source for the life of Jesus with scholar 
Amy-Jill Levine as she examines John the Baptizer, the Little Apocalypse, 
the Transfiguration, and several of Jesus's most notable stories and 
parables.  
 

The Good News of the gospel message comes alive in this book as readers 
see Jesus as divine and human, powerful and weak, approachable yet 
mysterious. The book features an in-depth study of select passages and 
illuminates the Gospel in its historical context and as a source for the other 
gospels.  

 
The series continues on the following Wednesdays: 10/2, 10/9 and ends on 10/23 (last two 
chapters). We’ll begin at 7pm and end by 8:30pm, and we’ll meet in the Parish Hall. Please buy 
and read the first chapter of the book for our first meeting on 9/18. 

 
ST. FRANCIS SUNDAY – OCTOBER 6TH 

On Sunday, October 6th we will celebrate the Feast of St. Francis to honor all 
God’s creatures and creation. Children and Adults are invited to bring their 
favorite stuffed animals to get a blessing during our worship services. 
 
 

BLESSING OF THE ANIMALS  
All animals welcome! On Sunday, October 6th at 3pm we will be outside in 
the parking lot, or inside the Parish Hall depending on the weather. 

Parishioners and guests, please have your animal on a leash or in a crate, 
and we will bless our animals as they bless us with their love and 

companionship. People are also welcome to bring photos of their animals for a blessing too.  
 
 

LGBTQAI+ FILM OFFERING – OCTOBER 13TH 
 Join the LGBTQIA+ Group for a film and discussion on Sunday, 
October 13 at 1pm. We will be watching "Take Me to Prom," a 
21-minute documentary from CBC Docs where we hear the 
stories of going to prom from LGBTQ+ people ages 17 to 88.  
We will provide light snacks and some beverages. All are 
welcome! See Amy Deppe or Eugene Brennan for more 
information.  
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PRE-ORDERS FOR PICKLES & CHEESE ARE UNDERWAY 
Pickle & Cheese Pre-Orders are underway!! 

SIGN UP ON the sheet on the bulletin board to 
reserve yours now! Baked Goods too! Check 
out all the sign-up sheets on the board and 

please consider SIGNING UP early! 
 

 
 

HOSPITALITY REPORT By Kathy Hecht 
As always, thank you to the September Coffee Hour hosts!  
 
September was a fun month for fellowship after Mass. Our End-of-Summer picnic was another 
success. The grilling team had good weather – thank you, gentlemen! Bellies were full, and 
everyone was happy. Thank you to all who contributed either food or monetary donations to 
the End-of-Summer picnic!  
 
The following week was our annual “Sundae Sunday,” so popular this year that we ran out of 
ice cream. (Note to Team: buy 3 gallons next year!) 
 
The highlight of October’s Coffee Hours will no doubt be the 2 nd Annual Amy & Alan 
Halloween Spooky Hour on October 27th. They are already making scary plans. The 50th 
Annual Country Fair is on Saturday, Nov. 2nd. Coffee Hour the next day will no doubt be a 
reprise of the delicious Country Fair treats. 
 
Thank you. 
Kathy Hecht 

COFFEE HOUR 
Coffee Hour hosts are always needed and welcome. Periodically, please 
check the Coffee Hour hosting calendar on the bulletin board outside the 
Parish Hall. If you see a time slot you would like, please sign up. Solo, or as 
a team, your service is appreciated; Amy Deppe is happy to Team up with 
someone for Coffee Hour. 
 

Coffee Hour is as simple as bringing a snack, juice for the kids, making coffee, setting up and 
cleaning up. Donations are welcome :) 
 
Any questions, ask Kathy Hecht or Amy Deppe. 
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MISSION CENTER By Patty Doll 
The Mission Center gave out backpacks with school supplies before school started. The 
families were very thankful and appreciative. Thank you to the Mortagua family and Levittown 
Kiwanis for the donations! 
 
The Mission Center will begin operations at St. Jude’s on November 10, 2024. Until then we 
will continue to operate from St. Michael & All Angels. We are open from 1:00 to 3:00 on 
9/22/24, 10/6/24 and 10/20/24.  
 
Opening day at St. Jude’s is 11/10/24 and we are looking forward to it! Please come check it 
out! Days and hours of operation will be posted on the shed and in the hallway to the parish 
hall, along with sign-up sheets if anyone is interested in helping. 
Our shelves are often depleted at the end of every Sunday; we are very thankful to all of 
whom have been helping keep our shelves stocked with diapers, wipes and all other baby 
items, food and necessary adult toiletries, including but not limited to all of you who donate 
anonymously, Wantagh Kiwanis and CAP. We are especially thankful to the St. Francis Garden 
and their donations of eggs and produce! 

If you have any questions regarding the Mission Center, please contact Barbara Rice 
Thompson or Patty Doll. 

 

 
ST. JUDE’S LGBTQAI+ GROUP 

What our group is about 
We get together regularly for discussions and events celebrating, 
discussing, and helping each other complete the connection between 
God and the LGBTQAI+ community in the Church. 

If anyone would like to be added to the LGBTQAI+ mailing list, 
Facebook group or if you have any questions about our group, feel free to email Mo. Jimmie Sue 
at revdeppe@gmail.com or Bobby Green. 

Remember ALL are welcome, the A stands for Ally! 
You are already a member of our group if you are a member of St. Jude’s welcoming 
community of faith! 
  
 
 
 
 

mailto:revdeppe@gmail.com
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SOME ONE LINERS FROM AUDREY HORES 

I visit with Audrey regularly, and she always has these great one-liners :) So I asked her if she 
would share a few, and she said yes :) I hope you enjoy them :) 

    An archeologist is a person whose career is in ruins. 
 

    Whoever said money doesn't buy happiness has obviously never done much shopping. 
 

    To serve in public office you have to have a sense of honor or a sense of humor. 
 

    People who live life in the fast lane get to the final destination sooner. 
 

    After being asked how the dating service worked, she said the odds were good, but the 
goods were odd. 

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
● Healing Service in the Chapel – October 9th 

● Parish SPRUCE UP Day (outside) – October 12th @ 9am 
● Formation Offering: Gospel of Mark  
● Stewardship Sunday – October 13th 
● Trunk or Treat – October 27 @ 4pm 
● Book Club – October 27 @ 12pm in the Common Room 
● COUNTRY FAIR - November 2nd 
● Interfaith Thanksgiving Service - November 24th @ 4pm 
Congregation Beth Tikvah 
● November Journal Deadline – October 28th 
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THANK YOU’S 
• Thank you to everyone who hosted a Coffee Hour! 
• Thank you to everyone for bringing food to share at out Parish Picnic! 
• Thank you to our Sunday School Teachers! 
• Thank you to everyone for contributing towards the Country Fair! 
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FIND ST. JUDE’S ON SOCIAL MEDIA 
Instagram: search for @stjudeepiscopal 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/StJudeWantagh/ 
YouTube: Search for @stjudeepiscopal      
https://www.youtube.com/@stjudeepiscopal 

A simple way to boost our online presence is to like and share 
all the wonderful events and pictures we post. Please consider 
giving us a “like” and a “follow”. 
 

CHURCH OFFICE CORNER 
2023 Sanctuary Lamps/ Altar Flowers (Live or silk)/ Altar Candles signup is online or call the 
office: https://forms.gle/Q7DqqaCHm5LrvLFX6 
 
Please print the name of the individual(s) you wish to remember or honor. If looking for a 
whole month, please choose the month-long option; or for a specific date choose this instead. 
Please make a new form for each month (all December on one form) or choose a specific 
Sunday. 

ARTICLES FOR THE JOURNAL 
If you would like to write an article, please contact Mo. Jimmie Sue. If you know someone who 
would like a copy, please contact Sue Heilig.  

Contact Information: Mo. Jimmie Sue Deppe (revdeppe@gmail.com), (516-221-2505) &  
Sue Heilig (sjwantagh1@gmail.com), (516-221-2505) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/StJudeWantagh/
https://www.youtube.com/@stjudeepiscopal
about:blank
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THE BISHOP     THE RECTOR 
The Rt. Rev. Lawrence Provenzano     The Rev. Jimmie Sue Deppe 

 
WARDENS 

Charles Garbowski (2026) Alan Hecht (2025) 

VESTRY 

Patty Doll (2025), Clerk Adrienne Comito (2025) 

June Gerbracht (2027) Susan McCann (2026) 

Jon Mortagua (2027) Janine Scarlatos (2027) 

Laura Anne Loud (2027) Rick Gomez-Nieto (2026) 

Ken Norian (2025) Brian Quinn, Treasurer 

STAFF 
Deacon:  The Rev. Deacon Walter H. Fuller 

Music Director:  Shira Fishkin 

Parish Administrator:  Susan Heilig 
Sunday School Coordinator:  Barbara Arnold 
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The Feast of All Saints 
will be commemorated on 

Sunday, November 3 at both 8:00 a.m. and 10:15 a.m. 
We gather together in community to remember, give thanks, and pray for all those persons we love 
but no longer see, and we will share the Necrology, the list of those saints known to us who have died 
since November 3, 2023.     

Every year, we create a special bulletin insert, listing the names of our other loved ones who have 
died. A special prayer will be offered for those on that list. It is right and good to take time out to give 
thanks for all the saints who have touched our lives. If you would like us to include the name(s) of 
your loved ones please fill out the form below and return it to the Parish Office (or email 
sjwantagh1@gmail.com)  no later than Sunday, October 28th. Thank you. 

Please print clearly 

Loved ones who died this year: 
 
 

  
 

   

   

 
 

  
 

 
 

  
 

Others who have died in years past: 
 
 

  
 

   

   

 
 

  

 
 

  
 

 
 

  
 

 
Your Name & Phone Number (with area code): 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

(September) 29 

 

8am Worship 
10:15am Worship  

30 
 
CAP P.H. 7pm 

OCTOBER 1 
 
AA 7:30pm 

2 3 
 
AA 7:30pm 

4 
 
9:30am Mice 
Makers  

5 
  
 
  

6 
8am Worship 
10:15am Worship 

Blessing of the 
Animals @ 3pm 

7 
 
CAP P.H. 7pm 

8 
  
AA 7:30pm 

9 
 
11am Healing 
Service - Chapel 

10 
 
AA 7:30pm 

11 
 
9:30am Mice 
Makers  

12 
 
9am Spruce 
Up Day 

13 
Stewardship 

Sunday 
8am Worship 
10:15am Worship 

1pm LGBTQAI+ 
MOVIE EVENT  

14 
 
CAP P.H. 7pm 

15 
 
7:30pm 
Vestry 
Meeting 
 
AA 7:30pm 

16 
  

17 
 
AA 7:30pm 

18 
 
9:30am Mice 
Makers  

19 
  

20 
 
8am Worship 
10:15am Worship 
  

21 
 
  CAP P.H. 7pm 

22 
 
AA 7:30pm 

23 
  

24 
 
AA 7:30pm 

25 
 
9:30am Mice 
Makers  

26  

27 
8am Worship 
10:15am Worship 

4:00pm Trunk or 
Treat 

28 
 
Journal 
Deadline 
 
CAP P.H. 7pm 

29 
 
AA 7:30pm 

30  
 
 

31 
 
 

(November) 1 
   

2 

 

 
ANNUAL 

COUNTRY 
FAIR!! 

3 (November) 
 
8am Worship 
10:15am Worship 
 

Day Light Savings 
Time 

4 
 
CAP P.H. 7pm 

5 
 
AA 7:30pm 

6 7 
 
AA 7:30pm 

8 
 
9:30am Mice 
Makers 

9 
 

about:blank
about:blank
about:blank
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SJ CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 
● Healing Service in the Chapel – October 9th 

● Parish SPRUCE UP Day (outside) – October 12th @ 9am 
● Formation Offering: Gospel of Mark  
● Stewardship Sunday – October 13th 
● Trunk or Treat – October 27 @ 4pm 
● Book Club – October 27 @ 12pm in the Common Room 
● COUNTRY FAIR - November 2nd 
● Interfaith Thanksgiving Service - November 24th @ 4pm Congregation Beth Tikvah 
● November Journal Deadline – October 28th 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Church Office is open from 9 am to 1 pm, Monday through Thursday; at other times please 
call the office and leave a message - 516-221-2505. You can always email the office. 
at SJWantagh1@gmail.com.  

________________________________________________________________________ 

CHURCH OF ST. JUDE (EPISCOPAL) 
3606 Lufberry Avenue 
Wantagh, NY  11793 
O: 516-221-2505   
RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 
 

 

 

TO: 
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CELBRATING ST. JUDE’S IN PICTURES 
 

BLESSING OF THE BACKPACKS  
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TEACHER INSTALLATION 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
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